
AEROTEST OPERATIONS, INC. 
'\ 

3455 FOSTORIA WAY• SAN RAMON, CA 94583 • (925) 866-1212 • FAX (925) 866-1716 

February 28, 2019 

ATTENTION: Document Control Desk 
NRC's Chief Financial Officer 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
White Flint North 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852-2738 

AEROTEST RADIOGRAPHY AND RESEARCH REACTOR 
DOCKET NO. 50-228/LICENSE NO. R-98. 

Sir/Madam, 

I have not received a response to my January 22, 2019 letter as of this date. My request for reimbursement for 
NRC payments as outlined in that communication is based on substandard performance of the obligated 
agency's duties. I noticed that my letter was recently posted on ADAMS (ML 19030A5 81 ); thus, I assume a 
NRC representative is currently evaluating and formulating a response. 

I will be in Washington DC in April 2019 on related business and can be available for discussion concerning 
the document or any other issues associated with Aerotest reactor (License no. R-98). 

Should you have any questions or require additional information regarding this submission, please contact 
AO President David M. Slaughter, Ph.D. at (801) 631 5919 or dmsraven@gmail.com. I declare under penalty 
of perjury that the statements above are correct and truthful. 

h 
David M. Slaughter, PhD. 
President and Reactor Administrator 
General Manager (and Manager) 
Aerotest Operations Inc. 

cc. U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of the Inspector General 
Mail Stop 05-E13 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 




